Search Committee Update - April 5, 2019
Our committee feels the Search Process meeting on Sunday with Canon Ambler went well. Earlier this week we mailed a letter with the 12 Questions we need to answer for our OTM Portfolio; some suggestions were added for clarity.
[bookmark: _GoBack]You may bring your written responses to the April 14th Parish meeting or respond by mail, email (barbkourajian@gmail.com) or a phone call to a committee member or fill in your responses here in the form below and submit them. We do need responses by April 14th, so the committee can prepare our part of St Brendan’s OTM Portfolio. Canon Ambler will add the demographic info.  The Portfolio is the first part of our invitation to prospective priests.   
The second part is our website.  The website and Portfolio take the place of what many will remember was once called the Parish Profile.   The website should be up-to-date and reflect well the spirit of our St.Brendan’s community.   Miriam Antich, Ministry chairs, and the Search Committee have begun the updating already.  We remind everyone of Miriam’s request for photos.
 *******       

